

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons) Headteacher Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons) Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk

Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk



26th September 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

As a school we support the charity 'Young Minds' in raising the awareness of Mental Health. Young minds main aim is to lead the fight for a future where all young children are supported and empowered, whatever the challenges. They try to make sure they get the best possible mental health support and resilience to overcome life's difficulties. We never know when we might need this support.

To help support this charity we will be taking part in 'Hello Yellow' to support World Mental Health day on Thursday 10th October. On this day we would like the children to come to school wearing something yellow where possible. If you do not have something yellow, we are more than happy for the children to be in non-uniform. The children will have 3 challenges for the day, these are:

- 1. Say something kind to a friend or grown up
- 2. Wave and smile at a friend
- 3. Tell a joke to try and make someone laugh!

Mrs Hilton has set up a school fund raising page for the charity that you can donate to help support the charity, to limit cash into school. Please follow the link below: www.justgiving.com/Hatch-Warren-Infant-School1

Thank you again for your support,

Louise Weston PSHE coordinator













